
The Herta and Paul Amir 
Faculty of Social Sciences

The Department of 
Computer Science

The Department of Computer Science at the University of Haifa invites applications for 
faculty and visiting positions at all levels.

Candidates should have a Ph.D in Computer Science or in a closely related field, and a 
strong research record. Candidates interested in being considered for positions starting 
in October 2017 are encouraged to apply before November 15, 2016.

Qualified applicants should send their curriculum vitae along with a list of 3–4 
references to:

Dr. Rita Osadchy, Head of hiring committee
Department of Computer Science,
University of Haifa
Haifa 31905, Israel
E-mail: rita@cs.haifa.ac.il


